
With the commemoration of 80 years
since VE Day coming up next week,
Tangmere Aviation have asked us to
promote an event that they are holding
on Sunday 11  May.th

“Come along to our Victory80 Party to
celebrate 80 years since the end of
WWII. Live music, including the D-Day
Darlings and local group, The Wrens,
with Angel Radio playing tunes from
the period. Family street party, food
stalls or bring your own. Bar supplied
by Langham Brewery, open cockpits,
military vehicles and much more. Event
price includes entry to the museum. 
Sunday 11 May, 10AM – 4PM”

Book Tickets Here

Events in our area
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Monday 5  May - Bank Holiday - School shutth

Monday 26th May - Friday 30th May - Half term holiday
Monday 2nd June - INSET - School shut to pupils
Monday 9  June 15:30 - 16:00 - Meeting about transition to the new siteth

Friday 27  June - Sports Day (details tbc)th

Wednesday 2  July - Transition Day (Y6 to new high school etc)nd

Friday 18th July - Last day of term

Wednesday - Thursday 3  / 4  September - School Closure for movingrd th

Friday 5  September - INSET - School shut to pupilsth

Monday 8  September - Autumn Term begins (at the new site)!th

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

On Thursday 23  April, we took our netball team to the School Games Finals at Burgess Hill,
where the children competed against 8 other schools from around the county. 120 schools
had entered the competition, and to have made it so far was a testament to the dedication and
teamwork that our squad has shown. We lost 3 games, drew 2 and won 3, including a game
where we won 8-0! This was another opportunity we have had to promote success and
achievement in sport - brilliantly led by our captain, Scarlet.

rd

On Monday, Year 5 dressed up for their “Alien Day”, created their own aliens, listened to
more “War of the Worlds” and enjoyed a visit from Mrs Ritchie and a talk about space
pollution, which ended with the children making their own collages on this theme.
Tuesday saw us welcome back our tame Historian, Paul Ullson. On this visit, he spent the
morning with Year 4 who are learning about the Ancient Greeks. One of the things about these
visits that the children particularly enjoy is the opportunity to examine and sketch the many
artefacts that Paul brings in. They really do help bring the subject to life, and Paul encourages
and helps the children to develop their questioning - and drawing skills!

This Week

https://buy2.myonlinebooking.co.uk/tangmere-museum/buy.aspx?tid=40

